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July 31st,1923.

Mr. T. S'oaiaaell#?.;ï.G*S., 
Secretary Treasurer,
Ontario Provincial Headquarters 
Last Post Fund Incorporated,
583 Church Street.
Toronto,Ont.

”y dear Mr. Scammell:

Let me thank you for your letter
of July 27th.

It is very gratifying to note the 
active organisation that pertains in' Ontario. I know just 
what that means to the Secretary who must be chiefly responsible. 
I shall have much pleasure in bringing your letter to the 
attention of the General Executive when it meets next.

nth all good wishes and many thanks,
believe me,

Ever yours faithfully,
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